
Massachusetts  State  Police
looking  for  a  vehicle
involved in an abduction of
5-year old
According to Dave Procopio of the Massachusetts State Police,
shortly before 5 p.m., a Massachusetts State Trooper located a
missing 5-year-old girl who was in a car that was stolen when
her father was away from the car.

Trooper David Frederick located the girl on Powdrell Avenue in
Randolph. She appeared unharmed. The search for the vehicle
and suspect or suspects is ongoing.

The girl was in the silver Honda Accord when it was stolen
from Dorchester Avenue in Boston. A subsequent ping of the
girl’s  father’s  cell  phone,  which  was  in  the  stolen  car,
revealed the car was traveling south of Boston.

The silver Accord has a Massachusetts registration plate of
US117D.

Anyone who sees the car should call 911 immediately.
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